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From: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 10:03 AM


To: Sarah Gallagher


Cc: Barbara Byrne


Subject: Follow-up Clear Creek questions


Sarah--Did you send follow-up Clear Creek questions to Barb?


Barb--If "yes," did you send the Clear Creek questions to Katrina?


After the Shasta meeting earlier this week, there was a discussion about b(2), and both USFWS and


Reclamation acknowledged sensitivity around the issue with a deep litigation history, so agreed to stay away


from e-mail at the risk of mischaracterizing it. So, especially since we're an "outside agency" (DOC rather than


DOI), we should be sensitive to the subject.


-Garwin-

_____________


Garwin Yip


Water Operations and Delta Consultations Branch Chief


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


U.S. Department of Commerce


California Central Valley Office


650 Capitol Mall, Suite 5-100


Sacramento, CA 95814


Office: 916-930-3611


Cell: 916-716-6558


FAX: 916-930-3629
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